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#exceptionaleveryday 

PE timetable for Week commencing   Monday 18th March—changes in red 

                  Year 1—Friday —Outdoor PE   Year 2— Thursday —Outdoor PE   
      Year 3— Monday—Swimming for both classes   Year 4—  Friday—Outdoor PE + Swimming for Miss Ben’s Osprey Class 

 Year 5—Friday (Outdoor) (+ before school)       Year 6—Thursday—only double PE before school (8.00—9.30 a.m) 

 Your views and feedback matter hugely 
 

Examples of how parents/carers views and feedback has impacted provision 
across the school in recent years. (Please see overleaf for final instructions) 
 Extending provision for all families to benefit from the Free Nursery offer made 

at Bird in Bush School (government policy only free funds a tiny % of places we 
can offer and it is the parent/carer lobby that has supported these plans ) 

 The school’s provision of extra before school and after school clubs/activities—
without parent/carer feedback and requests in this area many of these clubs/
activities would not be offered 

 Changes to the school’s homework and curriculum provision across many areas 
of the school life 

 Receiving your support for the school continuing to be the only Southwark 
School to offer free holiday provision to its pupils. CHAMPS takes considerable 
extra work but it is parent support that is the key motivator. 

We ask all parents/carers to complete their annual Parent/Carer Survey which 
has been emailed to you all and which is completed electronically this year. 

Miss Mesmain retires at the end of 
term after 28 years at the school. 
“Glenda Day next week for us all.” 



 

Science Week at Bird in 
Bush School saw our March 

Super Six Challenge. 
Every child (Yr 1 –6) was asked to 

design a poster about science with 
a focus on growing and living 

things. 
If anyone hasn’t handed theirs in 

we will accept last entries on    
Monday 18th March. 

Remember, Bird in Bush School   
pupils can only earn a Super Six 
medal at the end of year prize    

giving if they complete all six of the 
monthly challenges.  

Don’t miss out and return your 
poster and any recycling project 

made at home today (or Monday!) 

Parents Survey 2024  

How to  complete your survey 

A google link has been sent to all emails 
registered for parents and carers of pupils 

at Bird in Bush School. 

Just click on the link and you will be able 
to complete this survey anonymously.         

The school does not receive notification 
of your email in your response. 

Please complete all questions at the same 
time to ensure responses are saved.            

If you exit the survey before completion 
your responses will be lost.  

As previously shared, other schools have 
initially seen a downward trend when 

moving over from paper surveys to       
electronic surveys and we are so keen 
that we receive our expected over 100            

responses in 2024.  

Every completed survey matters. 

The survey is open until the end of the 
Spring Term 2024. 

Thank you for your support, feedback and 
involvement in our plans for Bird in Bush 

School at this time.  

#exceptionaleveryday 

All around our school 
you can see our        
Science Posters         

celebrating this week 

Wonderful Recycling Project bought in from home! 



An addition from 
last week. 
Thank you to Miss 
Baxter for organising 
the big  
Book Giveaway  that 
saw so many happy 
children given a 
pack of books to 
take home.  

Exceptional                  
Everyday in action 

 

Remembering our key Bird in Bush School  
dates at this time 

Thursday 28th March  End of Spring Term  

Friday 29th March    Spring Holidays start 

Monday 8th—Friday 12th April      CHAMPS at Bird in Bush School 

Monday 15th April    Summer Term at Bird in Bush School starts 

Bird in Bush School recommends 

Bird in Bush School recommends... 
this excellent offer to Girls who 

love football 

Bird in Bush School recommends... 
 

remembering Jimi Adewole, ex pupil 
of our school who would have been 
23 this weekend and who has been 
one of our Racial Literacy role models 
before for his single act of selfless 
courage. Our thoughts are with his 
friends and family at this time. 

Thank you      
parents/
carers for 

supporting 
WBD2024. 

For attending 
our parade 

and            
supporting 

our children’s 
love of books 



 

The Bird in Bush School community will now decide our 
Inspiring Racial Literacy Role Models for 2024 onwards 

Currently we have identified over 50 possible role models with the 
aim of creating a 2024 shortlist of 18. All ideas are welcomed.  



 

The Bird in Bush School Racial Literacy role models are chosen from across the arts, music, sporting, political, literary and 
local worlds that our children live in. They are there to inspire us and show that our aspirations should never be limited. 

We hope that all our pupils and community will know many of our shortlist 
and be aware of the inspiration and significance of their example to us all. 


